
The Week ahead-last week for all clubs! 
Monday 8th July 
Bikeability training Y5/6 –Registered children only 

Gospel Assembly Y4 2:45pm- Everyone welcome to attend 

Parents’ meeting for Y6 Children moving onto Wath Academy 6-7:30pm at 

Wath Academy 

Tuesday 9th July 
Bikeability training Y5/6 –Registered children only 

F2/Y1/Y2 Musical Performance 1:45pm- Everyone welcome to attend 

F1 Parents’/carers’ meeting for children starting in September 5:30pm 

F2 Parents’/carers’ meeting for children starting in September 6:15pm 

F2 After school Library club 3:15-4pm (Collect from the library 4pm) 

Y5/6 After school Cheer club 3:15-4:15pm (registered children only) 

Wednesday 10th July 
F1 Musical performance 11am+2pm 

Y4 Swimming lessons –children to bring Pyjamas-last one 

Thursday 11
th

 July 
Y6 Transition day for Y6 Children moving to Wath Academy 

Year 3 + private tuition Music lessons strings performance 2:30pm 

Y5/6 Summer Sports After school club 3:15-4:15pm 

Friday 12
th

 July 

KS2 After school Young voices club 3:15-4pm 

Saturday 13
th

 July 

St Joseph’s Church summer celebration-from 2:30pm at Church 

Our Young Voices and Cheer team performing   

Class Led Gospel Assemblies 

Each class takes a turn at leading our Gospel assemblies on Monday afternoons 

at 2:45pm. You are always welcome to join with us. The last class will be:  

 Monday 8
th

 July            Year 4  

Values Awards 
Congratulations to the following children who were nominated for a values 

award by their peers this week: 

Y3 Oliver - love 

Y4 Theo - honesty 

Y5 Bruce - honesty 

Y6 Josh - hope 

Digital Safeguarding 
Next week is Digital Safeguarding week. To raise awareness of this, our children 

have been creating a digital footprint and/or an emoji design. After school, on 

Wednesday, you can view all of the submissions in the Y4 classroom. 

 

Our Lady and St Joseph’s 

Catholic Primary School 
Email:olasj@rotherham.school 

Website: http://www.ourlady-

stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 

Twitter account follow us on:@olasjprimary 

Telephone: (01709) 760084 

Head teacher: Mrs H McLaughlin 

Chair of Governors: Mr M Janvier 

Friday 5
th

 July 2019 
 

Message from the PTA  
What a fantastic turn out for our annual family fun day on Wednesday. We 

managed to raise more than £1000! Thank you for your donations of sweets and 

buns/cakes and your continued support. 

 

Y6 VEX-Magna 
Our Y6 VEX teams competed at Magna this week with one team returning with 

a trophy. Mrs McLaughlin was again delighted to receive this complimentary 

email the following day! 

Staff and children who attended the Robotics from our school would like 

to say a ‘BIG THANK YOU’ to your team. It was our first time of taking 

part and the staff said that they would not have had a clue if it hadn’t 

been for your helpful team. Thank you for making their day a memorable 

one. 

Kind Regards-Thurcroft School 

 

Change over day 
Change over day will be on Tuesday 16

th
 July.  All children move up into their 

new classroom and then spend the day with their next class teacher.  Children 

moving from F2 to Y1 should enter school from the KS2 playground on this day. 

Class teachers for next year are as follows: 

F1 Mrs Pegg 

F2 Mrs Hale/Mrs Machen 

Y1 Miss Johnson 

Y2 Miss Dyson 

Y3 Mr Shillaw 

Y4 Miss Barker 

Y5  Miss Allen 

Y6  Mrs Janvier 



Strings Performance 11
th

 July 2:30pm 

On Thursday 11
th

 July Year 3 children and the children who take private 

tuition will perform for their parent/carers. 

 

Earrings 

If you wish your child to have their ears pierced, please ensure it is done 

at the beginning of the six weeks holiday so they can be taken out for 

school at the start of the new school year.  Children are not permitted to 

wear earrings for PE sessions or after school sports activities. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 15
th

 July School Reports to be sent home 

Monday 15
th

-Wednesday 

17
th

 July 

Y6 Transition days for Y6 Children moving 

to St Pius 

 School Reports to be sent home 

Tuesday 16
th

 July Change Over Day 

Thursday 18
th

 July 

PLEASE NOTE 

CHANGE OF TIME 

Y6 Leavers’ assembly  9:30am 

Y6 Leavers’ Mass 1:30pm 

This will include the Passing on of the 

Candle 

Friday 19
th

 July Special Picnic Themed lunch 

Last day- school closes 2pm 

 

Attendance last week  
F2 Y1  Y2  Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

98.9% 97.7% 98% 99.7% 96.1% 98.7% 98.2 % 

Congratulations to Y3 99.7%.  Well done.  Whole school Target attendance 96% 

 

Special Dinners 

Joseph Hudson, Martha Hickling,Harry Hudson,Ruby Mortlock,Jamie 

Lee Patton, Ella Beard,Marcel Kuzniak and Orlaith Hudson. 

 

 
Party Picnic Themed Lunch Friday 19th July 

The menu for picnic lunch is as follows; ham sandwich/pizza/sausage rolls/ 

fries/cakes/juice.  If any Key Stage 2 child who does not normally have school 

lunch wishes to have a lunch on this day, please send £2.10 in a named envelope 

by Monday 15
th
 July.   

 

Next Week’s Menu  
Week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red Pasta 

Bolognaise  

Sausage & 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Chicken 

Fajita 

Roast 

Chicken 

with Sage & 

Onion 

Stuffing 

Fish -

Assortment 

Yellow Cheese Plait Quorn 

Bolognaise 

Cheese & 

Tomato 

Pizza 

Quorn 

Tortilla 

Stack 

Quorn 

Tacos 

Green Jacket Potato with a selection of fillings 

Blue-

Sandwich  

Tuna 

Mayonnaise 

Sandwich 

Cheese 

Sandwich 

Ham 

Sandwich 

Turkey 

Sandwich 

Egg 

Mayonnaise 

Sandwich 

 Garlic 

Bread  

Sliced 

Potatoes 

Creamed 

Potatoes 

Diced 

Potatoes 

Roast & 

Creamed 

Potatoes 

Chips 

 Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

 Sticky 

Ginger 

Slice 

 

Chocolate 

Mousse 

Lemon 

Shortcake 

& Custard 

 

Fruit 

Sundae 

Cornflake 

Tart & 

Custard 

 

Ice Cream & 

Fruit 

Chocolate 

Sponge & 

Custard 

 

Iced Finger 

Muffin 

 

Cookie & 

Milk 

Dinner Money 

Please note that dinner money should be paid on a Monday morning for the 

week’s dinners.  Menus are always included in the newsletter so that your 

child can choose to have a dinner on a certain day.  Dinners are charged at 

£2.10 per day and represent excellent value.  Money should be sent in with 

your child in a named envelope and passed to the class teacher through the 

register.  Please ensure as we are near year end all outstanding dinner money 

is paid, we cannot forward any debit onto the next school year. 

Please note we are no longer able to receive cheque payments for 

school dinners. Cheque payments are still acceptable for Breakfast 

club and school visits. 
 

 

Reports 

End of year reports will be sent home with your child on Monday 15
th

 

July. 

 


